
Notice of Chemical treatment of
Eurasian Watermilfoil in Bay Lake 

The Bay Lake Improvement Association conducted a Eurasian 
Watermilfoil survey of Bay Lake earlier this month. We will be treating 
approximately 31 sites equaling 13.9 acres of Eurasian Watermilfoil in 
Bay Lake with Liquid 2,4-D as we have used for many years. We 
expect to conduct treatments the week of June 17th or the week of 
June 24th weather permitting.  As mentioned in the Breezes article
and at the annual BLIA meeting we will not be collecting approval
signatures any longer. We will assume all approve and allow those 
who don’t want their shorelines chemically treated to opt out of 
treatments by contacting me at the following addresses or phone 
number. 

If you are OK with the Bay Lake Improvement Association treating 
along your shoreline for Eurasian Watermilfoil should it need it 
you don’t have to do anything, we will assume you are OK with it. 

To opt out of chemical treatments of Eurasian Watermilfoil on your
shoreline please call, email, or write David Devins immediately and 
say so, describing your property by address, fire number (if you 
know it), Photo from the water and or neighbors on either side of you 
so we can properly identify your property. 

David Devins 

17100 Sandy Lane 

Minnetonka, MN 55345 

612-237-1827

davidd953@msn.com 

Thank you for your continued support

June 13, 2019
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